NAPA RIVER STEELHEAD, INC.
P.O. Box 9422

Napa, CA 94581
(707) 603-9331
napariversteelhead@gmail.com

11/8/2016

Napa County Wildlife Conservation Commission
1195 Third Street
Napa, CA 94559

Attn: Brian Bordona

Dear: Brian

On behalf of the board of Napa River Steelhead, I am writing this letter to let you know we have
decided to disband our organization. As of November 1, 2016 we will cease to exist as an entity.

As a result of this action we have decided to disperse the funds we have available to us to the
Napa County Resource Conservation District and the Napa County Wildlife Conservation

Commission.

We have decided to contribute the sum of $6,750.00 to the Napa County Wildlife Commission

for the following specific uses outlined below.

e Stream/river enhancements that directly benefit Salmon & Steelhead.
e Research and analysis directly related to restoring salmon and steelhead populations in

the Napa County watershed.

e Removal of the barriers on Ritchey Creek at Bothe State Park.

e No funds from this contribution shall be used for the eradication of any flora or fauna in
the Napa Valley watershed to include all native and non-native species.

e No funds from this contribution shall be used for any local, state, or national political
campaigns including but not limited to candidates, ballot measures, political action

committees, propositions, etc.

If you or any of your staff have any questions, please feel free to contact me at any of the
following numbers and or e-mail address. Home: 707 257-3750; Cell: 707 603-9331 ; Work:

kbradley@wbeinc.com.

A Sl

Kevin Bradley

President
Napa River Steelhead
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